Imperial College London

SOCIALLY RESPONSIBLE INVESTMENT POLICY WORKING GROUP 27 January 2020.

Meeting Summary

The Socially Responsible Investment Policy Working Group met on 27 January 2020 to discuss progress with developing the SRI Policy.

The Working Group discussed the engagement approach for the Policy and for the Endowment to also take this approach to its investments and be an 'active investor'. It was proposed that a statement on divestment would be included in the Socially Responsible Investment Policy.

The requirement for the SRI Policy to be reviewed regularly and be open to new representations from the College community was agreed. The Working Group also discussed the mechanisms and regularity of the Endowment Board's reporting on the SRI policy.